
 

 

   YORK CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 
 

 

Guided by Gospel Values and Catholic Virtues, in partnership with home and Church, we educate and 
inspire all students to reach their full potential in a safe and caring environment. 

 

 
MINUTES of the 

SPECIAL EDUCATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
A regular meeting was held in a hybrid format in person at CEC, 320 Bloomington Rd. W and virtually over 
Google Meet on !"#$%&$'(') at *+(($,-.-$$ 
 
/012134+  

Committee Members: N. Byrne*, A. Connolly*, S. Gatti*, A. Grella, M. Iafrate*, S. Leckey*, J. Man*,  
M. Rennie*, N. Welch *, J. Wigston, M. Xue*, Y. Zhou* 

Association Representatives: C. Sandig* 

Administration: D. Candido, A. Cabraja* L. Lausic*, E. Strano* 

Regrets: N. Lai, D. Legris 

Recording: C. Mong* 
Guests: F. Puma, Parent, YCDSB 

O. Staneviciys, After School Skills Development Program Teacher 
V. Raffin, Student, YCDSB 

*Denotes virtual attendance 
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Nil – No New Material 
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Celebrating the success of the After School Social Skills Program at St. Margaret Mary CES. This presentation 
shared the class format. The lessons were short, were kinesthetic and included role play. Students completed 
the program with a cumulating activity. Most students did not want to graduate as they thoroughly enjoyed the 
program. 
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10.3 Student Services Updates (May 2024) 
 
Elementary Special Education: 
This month special education teachers are participating in workshops given by our Mental Health 
team around mental health literacy and autism. Teachers were given a plethora of background 
information and strategies to be used with their students. 



and St. Katharine Drexel CHS, most of our schools have started transition visits to the receiving 
school. I am grateful to all of the elementary and secondary staff involved in organizing and 
supervising these critical visits as they ultimately prepare students for a more successful and less 
anxious September start up. 
  
 
Mental health: this month we acknowledge mental health awareness month and children's 
mental health week. Our schools have many different mental health initiatives and events 
planned. At the board level we are hosting the second group of special education teachers for 
the mental health and asd literacy workshop as well as educators k-12 for MH literacy for 
educators. On May 8 we are partnering with the national eating disorders information centre to 
host educators for a professional learning session and a 


